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October 27, 2022

**** Attention East Marysville Commuters**** Traffic Advisory****

The City of Marysville will be completing traffic safety construction in the school zone located at Ramirez
Street at E.18" Street.

This construction will take place on October 27, 2022.

The construction to be completed is Ramirez Street at E.18™ Street will become a four-way stop sign-
controlled intersection. The current flashing pedestrian crossing signals will still remain in place.

This construction is being compieted to enhance pedestrian safety within the school zone.

This is a traffic safety advisory so the commuting public will have advanced warning notice of the newly
controlled intersection.

We encourage you to drive safe, especially within the school zone.




